
Record of Occurrence 03-05-15 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The intent of this memo is to educate all parties involved that may be asked of occurrences on the 

evening of 03-05-15. AEP experienced an outage around 6:45 p.m. that affected a small portion of our 

service territory. Due to the severity of danger in restoring this outage at approximately 9:00 p.m. they 

opened up reclosurers that supplied power to our entire service area, resulting in an approximate 15 

minute outage for all Town customers.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jason Quirk 

Electric Superintendent 

New Carlisle Utilities 

 

   

 


